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Dutch consumer authority: Volkswagen misled consumers

In a statement published today the Dutch Authority for Consumers and Markets (ACM) said
that Volkswagen misled buyers of its diesel cars.

Dutch consumers’ association and BEUC member Consumentenbond asked ACM last year
to launch an investigation into Volkswagen.

Monique Goyens, Director General of The European Consumer Organisation, commented:

“The Dutch consumer authority’s decision is yet another official verdict that Volkswagen
breached EU law and misled car drivers. Yet Volkswagen continues to shrug off consumers’
legitimate demands for compensation.

“More and more consumers complain about Volkswagen’s botched software fixes. It is
crucial that national authorities re-examine Volkswagen’s so-called repair and publish their
findings.

“Volkswagen must not be left off the hook. Authorities in other EU countries must follow
the Dutch example and investigate the company’s practices.”

The ACM concluded that Volkswagen breached unfair commercial practices legislation and
has fined the company for an amount of €450,000 (which is the maximum amount).

ENDS

Bureau Européen des Unions de Consommateurs AISBL | Der Europdische Verbraucherverband
Rue d’Arlon 80, B-1040 Brussels * Tel. +32 (0)2 789 24 01 -
press@beuc.eu * www.beuc.eu « www.twitter.com/beuc
TVA: BE 0422 071 051 « EC register for interest representatives: identification number 9505781573-45


https://www.acm.nl/en/publications/acm-fines-volkswagen-misleading-practices-diesel-scandal
https://www.consumentenbond.nl/nieuws/2017/oordeel-acm-over-volkswagen-opent-deur-naar-compensatie

